ASSUMPTIONIST CENTER CELEBRATES THE YEAR OF ST. JOSEPH
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In this year of St. Joseph, The Assumptionist Center - Boston community gathered in chapel for
prayer and a presentation by Sister Marian Batho of the Sisters of St. Joseph of Boston, friends
of the Assumptionists and former occupants of what is now the Assumptionist Center in
Brighton, MA. Sister Marian explained the meaning behind the stained-glass windows in our
chapel, which tell the intertwined stories of St. Joseph and the Sisters of St. Joseph.

We are grateful to Sister Marian for her contagious joy and for sharing her knowledge with us!




